To Whom it May Concern:

Vans Bar and Grill would like to have an extension on our license on June 20" 2015 for first
annual Wing Festival. We will be be having live music from 3-11pm outdoors in the back of the
building in our smaller parking lot. We would like to serve canned beer in the back also and will
set up signs and cones telling our customers they can not leave the back with open intoxicant.
We appreciate you assisting us with this for we think this will be a lot of fun for people in our
community.

Stacey VanderBloomen
Owner Vans Bar and Grill
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